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State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 09443-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER• 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

October 9, 2024 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Clayton K. Lewis, Utilities System/Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering CL L/; 

Docket No 20240124-WU - Application for grandfather certificate to operate 
water utility in Columbia County, by Quail Heights Utilities LLC. 

Please file the attached email correspondence with Mr. Dale Williams of Quail Heights Utilities 
LLC into the docket file. The email concerns Quail Heights ' request for an extension of time to 
respond to staffs August 29, 2024, deficiency letter. An extension has been granted until 
Thursday, November 7, 2024. 

CL/da 

Attachment 



 
 

From: Dale Williams <dwc10115@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2024 6:40 PM 
To: Saad Farooq i <Sfaroogi@psc.state.fl.us> 

Cc: Clayton Lewis <CLewis@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Brian Lenberg <blenberg@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: Re: Docket No. 20240124-WU Quail Heights Ut i lities, LU:j 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unkno,vn 
senders. 

Thank you for your time and courtesies on this matter. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Oct 7, 2024, at 4:38 PM, Saad Farooqi <SFaroogi@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Dale, 

Per our conversation earlier today, we w ill allow you unt i l November 7, 2024 to provide t he materials requested w ithin our deficiency letter regarding Docket 

No. 20240124. If you have any further questions, please feel free to reach out. Thanks. 

Saad Farooqi 
Senior Attorney 

Florida Public Service Commission 

(850) 413-6214 




